
Policies 3041 & 4039 
 
For December 2023 or January 2024 Board review (whichever is feasible) – Submitted by Dr. 
Christine Ohl-Gigliotti, Co-Chair of the Student Affairs Shared Governance Committee (Professor 
Alicia Henson is currently on leave) 

 
 

• In the FY23 charge to review policy 3041, the Student Affairs Shared Governance 
Committee voted to keep the policy as is and to only change the revised date to current.  
 

• In the FY23 charge to review policy 4039, the Student Affairs Shared Governance 
Committee voted to revise the policy as indicated and to change the revised date to 
current. The edits are primarily grammatical to enhance readability and to better match 
the language used in the Heroin and Opioid Education and Community Action Act of 
2017.  

 
• We respectfully request the Board approve the Student Affairs Shared Governance 

Committee’s proposed review of Policies 3041 and 4039.  


